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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

James J. Donelon 

Your First Name Sue  

Your Last Name Cooksey 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email sdcclan2@yahoo.com  

Your Message As was a topic of interest on the Moon Griffon program today (Friday 
September 1) I am deeply concerned about the proposal to sell BCBS to a 
‘For Profit’ company! I am a retired educator and BCBS is the supplemental 
insurance for most, if not all, state employees! You are retiring and once this 
sale should proceed without input from citizens of this state, once you are out 
of office you have essentially’washed your hands’ of any backlash that may 
occur from this ‘rushed’ sale which leaves the new commissioner with a 
problem on his hands and, even worse, problems on the hands on the 
thousands of state and other employees/employers! How you consider such 
a proposal or even proceed to finalize such a sale without consent from other 
officials as well as concerned citizens! I beseech you to reconsider and leave 
this matter to the new commissioner to investigate and make a decision once 
in office!  
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